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Rural Primary Care Providers  
Are invited to gain insights through live case discussion with 

specialty pain providers throughout this monthlong series. 

 

Noon – 1:00 pm Thursdays in October 
No Cost Continuing Education (CE) Credits Offered to: Register at:  
Physicians, Advance Practice Clinicians and Nurses, & Social Workers  https://bit.ly/KansasOpioidResponse 

  
Amplifying the Strengths of Rural Communities 

to Tailor Pain Management Strategies 


